
 46723 Five Mile Rd. 
Plymouth, MI  48170 
Tel: 734-416-8500   
http://americas.kyocera.com 
 
 
August 29, 2022 

Notice of ECN for T-55265GD057J-LW-ADN 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Thank you for choosing KYOCERA as your LCD solution provider. We appreciate the opportunity 

to support your business. This letter is to advise you of the End of Life for the following part. 

 

1. Applicable part number 
 
T-55265GD057J-LW-ADN 

   
2. Background 

 
Due to many components used in the production of this part being increasingly difficult to 
obtain stable supply, we have elected to redesign this part with updated electronic 
components in order to provide stable supply in the future. 

 
3. Schedule 

      
Sample availability: August end 2022 
Spec Availability: Mid-August 2022 
Sample Approval Request: September 2022 
Planned Transition: Cutoff date to be advised separately 

     
4. Alternative part number 

 
We would like to propose the following part number as a possible alternative product.   

 
T-55265GD057J-LW-AMN 
 
We have made every attempt possible to ensure this replacement part is as compatible to the 
outgoing part, but there are some notable differences for customers to consider.  
Comparison charts have been provided separately. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

KYOCERA International, Inc – Display Division 


